
 

 

  

 
Proposal for Brickyard Road Gravity Main 

July 1st, 2025 

Ms. Tanner, 

Thank you for the opportunity to submit this proposal to assist the City of Chipley in 

designing new sanitary sewer infrastructure for Brickyard Road. Based on our 

understanding of the services requested our scope of work would include the 

following: 

A. Prepare Plans and Specifications (30%, 60%, 90%, Bid) for the Brickyard 

Road Gravity Main project and assist in obtaining required permits.  

B. Prepare Bid Documents, assist in receiving bids and make recommendations 

on qualified bidder for project award.  

A more detailed scope of work can be found in Exhibit A of the attached contract for 

professional services. 

Mott MacDonald can provide the described engineering services for a lump sum fee 

of $162,196.00. An additional breakdown of fee can be found in Exhibit A of the 

attached contract for professional services.  

This proposal does not include any permit application fees or project bid 

advertisement fees.  
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We look forward to providing professional engineering services on this project. We 

will strive to provide you with timely and quality service. Should you have any 

questions or require additional information, please don’t hesitate to call.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Mott MacDonald 

 

 

 

 

Billy R. Perry, P.E., S.I. 
Senior Vice President 
billy.perry@mottmac.com 
 

 


